
Do you know about our Equine Health Plan? Our bespoke plan,  brought to you by Vetsure, is just £21 
per month and helps you budget for your horse’s healthcare. With benefits including six monthly 
health checks and routine dentistry examinations, annual booster vaccinations and discounts on 
some tests and medications, as well as spreading your veterinary bills, you could also save over £130 
a year.  To find out more about it, speak to your vet or check out the Equine Health Plan page on our 
website. You can also call our partners at Vetsure who are very knowledgeable and helpful  and will 
talk you through the details - 0800 050 2022.  Care for the best health, cover for the worst.  
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Saturday 27 April was World Veterinary Day, 
and this month is Veterinary Nurse Awareness 
Month, so we’ve been celebrating. We’re very 
blessed to have such expertise, kindness  and 
compassion amongst our  clinical team at H&J! 
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You may have already  heard but we are so proud to announce that we won 
the Petplan Practice of the Year 2024 at the Veterinary Awards!  It is a 
huge achievement for us , and for our team to be acknowledged by you, our 
clients , in such a way, we are truly humbled.   

Thank you, for your support - we always knew our clients were the best!  

Thank you to everyone who attended our second, fully booked client evening, on Thursday 2 May  - 
How To Keep Your Older Horse Young At Heart. Huge thanks to Jess, Luisa and Michelle for bring-
ing the evening together, and an extra big thanks to the marvellous Sarah Sandford for her time and  
wisdom , talking all about physio.  

If you haven’t yet joined our Facebook Golden Oldies Club, we’re just in the process of setting it up. 
Click here to request to join. Don’t forget to answer the quick questions so we know you’re a real 
human being!  

Welcome to our very first newsletter, keeping you up to date with what’s happening at  The Horse Clinic.  

We hope you will enjoy our content and we promise not to send them too often, but if you do not wish to receive our  
newsletters, please go to the link at the bottom of the page and we will remove you from our mailing list. 

Our Equine First Aid Course on Sunday 9 June 
is now fully booked. There is a waiting list so if 
you’re still keen, please email us and if anyone 
drops out we’ll be in touch. Otherwise, watch 
this space for a future date later this year!  

http://www.houseandjackson.co.uk/ehp
http://www.houseandjackson.co.uk
mailto:info@houseandjackson.co.uk
http://www.facebook.com/TheHorseClinicHouseJackson
mailto:info@houseandjackson.co.uk?subject=Unsubscribe%20from%20Equine%20newsletter
https://www.facebook.com/groups/385065294243686

